
 

Plaza Towers Water Line Replacement 
 
The City of Moore proposes the replacement of water line in the Plaza Towers 
Neighborhood in Moore, Oklahoma, Cleveland County. The water lines that will be 
replaced run along SW 5th to Penn Lane, then from Penn Lane to SW 10th Street. The 
water lines that run along Newport Avenue and SW 10th Street will also be replaced. The 
length of water lines to be replaced is 3,750 feet and the size of the water lines is eight 
inches. The proposed project site is located within AE Zone, as indicated on the Flood 
Insurance Rate Map (FIRM). The site also runs parallel with a riverine wetland. 
 
The construction will take place outside of the horizontal limits of the 100 year 
floodplain where the water line is currently located. 
 
The FEMA firm map and the National Wetlands Inventory map is attached. 
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